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Friday 24th April 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope that you and your family continue to be okay and managing in these strange and difficult times? Please be aware that school remains open every day, Monday to Friday, therefore if you have any concerns or feel that you are not receiving the necessary support please feel free to contact school on 0115 9794304. 
We have again this week distributed another batch of vouchers for those families whose children are eligible for free school meals. I must take this opportunity to thank Jo Simons in our Admin Team who has worked diligently to ensure all families receive their entitlement. However, if your circumstances have recently changed or if there are delays in your financial support from the government, feel free to contact school to see how we might be able to offer some assistance or direct you to services that may be of use. There is no stigma to simply asking for help. We are all in this together and as I said last time we are all committed to supporting our school community.

By the end of this week all children should have received another workbook. Thank you to those parents/carers who, this week, came to Kersall Drive to collect these. We place no demands on the amount of time for study as you know what is best for your child in the current situation. To produce and distribute so many workbooks carries quite a cost in terms of both time and money and therefore we are aiming to create another version for week beginning 4th May that will only be available online. However, next week we will check in with families to see how many do not have access to the internet and a device in order to access these materials. 

There are many links on the school website www.heathfieldprimary.org but we realise these can appear quite overwhelming. Therefore, over the next few weeks we will streamline these slightly. However,I have heard a lot of positive feedback about lessons available for all age-ranges on www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize and therefore it might be worth having a good look at these as another option.

Rising numbers of our children continue to attend the School Closure Club (still without a rebrand) and demonstrably show their pleasure for being in school and engaging with a number of wonderful practical and creative activities. Obviously, the weather has been kind to us and therefore we are trying to make the most of the great facilities outdoors at the Kersall Drive Campus. I know a number of you may find your work status change and therefore feel free to contact school if you believe that you have become a key worker. We do have the flexibility to respond to changing needs.

In addition, please remember that your child or you using your email account can contact their teacher through the class email accounts.

Finally, Miss Dickens has created a wonderful video with messages from a range of staff at Heathfield. This is available to view on the school website and the Heathfield Facebook page. I know already it is being well received. 

Once again, thank you all for your understanding and cooperation. Take care and stay safe.

Yours sincerely
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